
 

FRASER, COLORADO – READY TO ACT, ADAPT AND THRIVE! 

The Town of Fraser received a design resiliency technical assistance grant provided by 

the American Institute of Architects and the Urban Sustainability Directors Network.  

On September 11th-13th, 2017, we will welcome the Design & Resiliency Team 

(DART) from across the country with expertise in the following fields: political structure, 

land use, envisioning downtown and mixed-use housing, market analysis, affordable 

and workforce housing, climate adaptation and hazard mitigation.   

Goal: to help Fraser develop a strategic vision and promote community resiliency.  

Together, we will find solutions to our resiliency challenges and gain an increased 

understanding of how regional planning, collaboration and community engagement can 

impact policy development and implementation. 

 
Please join us at the Fraser Town Hall for one or all of these events: 

Community involvement, input and participation are critical to this process! 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 

ROUND TABLE DISCUSSIONS AND IDEA EXCHANGE 
 

Session 1 10:00 AM-12:00 PM 
 

Session 2 2:00 PM-4:00 PM 
 

     Community Forum 5:00 PM-7:00 PM 

 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13 

COMMUNITY PRESENTATION 7:00PM-9:00 PM 
FRASER FINDINGS AND NEXT STEPS 

                        

For more information on the Design Resiliency Technical Assistance, please contact Catherine Trotter: 

ctrotter@town.fraser.co.us 

mailto:ctrotter@town.fraser.co.us

